
Town of Greenville 
PUBLIC HEARING RE: TAX CAP OVERRIDE 

October 17th, 2022 6:45pm 
 

 

 A public hearing was held by the Town Board of the Town of Greenville on October 17th, 2022 at 

6:45 pm at Pioneer Hall regarding the adoption of a Local Law to Override the Tax Levy Limit established 

in General Municipal Law §3-c. 

All members of the Board were present.  Highway Superintendent Mike Dudley, Planning Board 

Chair/Historian Don Teator, Maintenance Supervisor Tim Fitzgerald were present, as well as, 4 other 

guests. 

This Public Hearing was advertised in the Town’s official newspaper, The Catskill Daily Mail, on 

October 1st, 2022.   

At 6:45pm on October 17th, 2022 Councilman Bensen motioned, seconded by Councilman Richards to 

open the Public Hearing for public remark on the adoption of a Local Law to Override the Tax Levy Limit.  

 Carried 5 ayes 

Supervisor Macko read aloud the proposed law (see attached).  

Supervisor Macko called upon the hearing three times for any questions/comments/concerns. 

At 6:47 pm Councilman Bensen motioned, seconded by Councilman Bear to close the public hearing. 

Supervisor Macko stated that the decision to adopt Local Law 4 of 2022 be tabled until the next budget 

meeting. 

At 6:50 pm Councilman Bensen motioned, seconded by Councilman Richards to close proceedings. 
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